
 

 

October 15, 2014 
 
Mr. Jose Albuquerque 
Chief, Satellite Division 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 Re: IBFS File No. SAT-MOD-20120813-00128 
 
Dear Mr. Albuquerque: 
 
Iridium Constellation LLC (“Iridium”), pursuant to the grant of IBFS File No. SAT-
MOD-20120813-00128, hereby notifies the Commission that, on October 13, it co-
located satellites SV051 and SV006 in plane 4, slot 6.  Satellite SV051 had previously 
been co-located with SV007 in plane 4, slot 7.   
 
As a result of the new co-location, Iridium continues to operate 67 space stations in its 
mission constellation as authorized by the Commission.   
 
Please contact the undersigned with any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Donna Bethea Murphy 
 
Donna Bethea Murphy 
Vice President, Regulatory Engineering 
 
 
 


